
 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

The last term of this academic year is set to be a busy one for Fox Class. We have already planned a trip to Beaulieu for 

19th July (for which should have hopefully received a letter!) and we have a few more outings to tell you about.  

Problem Solving at South Wilts Grammar School for Girls 

On Wednesday 13th June Fox Class will be taking part in a ‘Problem Solving Challenge’ at South Wilts Grammar School. The 

session will start at 1pm and we will be back in school for the end of the school day. We shall be walking to the school so 

comfortable school shoes are advisable. 

We will be having lunch in school slightly earlier on this day, so if your child would like a hot dinner that can be ordered as 

usual. 

‘Beginners Please’ - Salberg Theatre, Salisbury Playhouse  

As our production for the Salberg draws nearer, we will be visiting Salisbury Playhouse for the following: - 

 Wednesday 27th June - Technical Rehearsal (1-2.30pm)  

 Thursday 12th July – Dress Rehearsal (10-11 am) & Final Performance-see below (11.30-12.30) 

 

On both these occasions we will walk to and from Salisbury Playhouse.  On Wednesday 27th June we will arrive back at 

school at approximately 15:30, so children who normally catch the bus will have to make other arrangements for that 

afternoon please. On Thursday 13th July we will return to school by 15:00. 

Lunches 

On the above dates we will eat our food at Salisbury Playhouse, so your child will need a packed lunch.  If your child is 

eligible for a free school meal, a packed lunch will be automatically provided by the kitchen.    

Final Performance (11:30-12:30) 

On Thursday 12th July we will perform our show to parents.  Tickets will be available nearer the time. As well as Fox Class 

performing, there will be a performance from another school.   Please stay for the entire show so each class can enjoy a ‘full 

audience’ atmosphere.   

Details about costumes to follow (they will be ‘simple’!) 

With best wishes 

Mrs Michele Williams  
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